
Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. 

12115 NE 99th Street, Suite 1830, Vancouver, WA 98682 
Phone: (360) 892-5370 

July 2, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Extension Letter, Original Tariff Number 4, General Rate Case, Waste Connections of Washington, Inc. G-253. 
Please do not re-docket TG-240494. 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

The Company is requesting a one month extension for the TG-240494 General Rate Filing to allow for time to process 
audit requests and so that the Company and Staff can come up with a mutually agreed upon settlement to present before 
the Commissioners. The new expected effective date will be September 1, 2024. 

Please do not re-docket TG-240494. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 448-6954, or at 
brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 
Pricing Analyst 
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